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________________________________________ 
 
We took the month of July and asked 
listeners to make a difference in strangers 
lives by Paying It Forward.  We asked them 
to pay for the person behind them in the 
drive through or at the store to just make a 
difference in their life.   

Cindi shared about getting back to the 
basics of budgeting your finances during a 
pandemic. 

Chef Dell shared how to stay on track with 
family meal plans.  Plus how to use those 
leftovers by vacuum packing and portion 
control. 

 

 

Mark talked about unity in the community.  
The only way to have unity is following 
Christ.  Just because we vote the same way 
does not bring unity.  Mark used the 
example of Jesus and the disciples how He 
brought them together from very diverse 
backgrounds. 

 

Patrick talked about helping young moms 
deal with crisis pregnancies.  He also 
shared how listeners could get involved and 
volunteer and help the young moms work 
through the situation. 
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 Contained in this file is a sampling of programs used during the quarter to address the needs 

of the community in the public interest. Public needs were ascertained through general interviews 

in person, on the telephone, and through staff study of local news media including television and 

print. Respondents represent various ages, locations, economic status, ethnic backgrounds, and 

gender.... The top five (5) issues identified as concerns were as follows; 

1.  Community 

2.  Finance 

3. Family 

4.  Unity 

5.  Crisis Pregnancy 

 

 
 All program time for addressing these issues was given free of charge to the organizations 

represented. Through these programs, as well as the listed PSA's, we at WAYRadio believe we 

have met the needs of the community we serve and surrounding area.  

 

 

        

                                        Bart Wagner, Public Relations Director 


